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 June 2, 2022 
 
Mr. Surinder Singh 
10610 Warburton Ct. 
Ellicott City, MD 21042 

 RE: WP-22-113 5514 Waterloo Road 
  Application Withdrawn 

 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 In response to your consultant’s e-mail and conversations with staff, this Department has voided the 
above referenced plan submission and withdrawn the application from active consideration by Howard County. 
It was determined that an alternative compliance request is not necessary for the action you are pursuing. DPZ 
has begun the process to refund the application fee. 
  
 If you have any questions, please contact Donna Despres at (410) 313-3429 or email at 
ddespres@howardcountymd.gov. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Anthony Cataldo, Chief 
       Division of Land Development 
 
AC/DD 
cc: Research 
 Real Estate Services, DPW 
 FCC 
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